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We have had a smooth start to the school year, not many snags. Disappointed in the number of 

students not wanting to take dual credit classes, but that is more a parent problem than a 

student problem.  With the new incentives that have been presented we hope that we will have 

many more sign up in the spring. Currently only have 4 students who have signed up to take 

dual credit classes.  

The school year began with a LOT of freshman invading the campus.  Numbers as of last 

Wednesday were:  96 freshman; 66 sophomores; 50 juniors: 70 seniors= _282 we closed with 

264 last springs. 

Volleyball and football are in full swing. We played our first football game the first week of 

school against Breckenridge and the varsity wolves were victorious. Big game scheduled with 

Coahoma this Friday @ Coahoma.  This appears to be a renewal of a long time rivalry. 

Pig Skin preview was a success – but boy was it hot. 

We are still working on ways to encourage students to come in and eat breakfast every day. We 

are averaging about 88 kids each morning.  We also have to keep in mind that we have almost 

90 students in band at that time also.  We also try to use this time in the morning for academic 

review because we lose a large majority to after school programs as well as finding 

transportation for them. 

Meeting held with Jr/Sr Parents on Wednesday, September 5th to discuss college classes and 

career interest for their children. Would not mind sharing what WTC is willing to offer, 

especially career wise (most of all which is online) 

ACT workshop scheduled for September 11th at Snyder High School starting at 5:30pm. We will 

be providing transportation to the workshop for our kids. 

Band Fundraiser: Sept. 11th to Sept. 19th. 

Open House has been scheduled for Monday, September 17th beginning at 6:00PM in the 

auditorium. 

September 22nd: Band to the WTAC Contest in Lubbock 

HOMECOMING activities scheduled for September 28th beginning at 4:30. 

I would like to discuss student parking at High School. 


